STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF FISHERIES
ROOM 115, GENERAL ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
OLYMPIA, WASHINGTON

T0¢ Fish and Game Agencies, Librawies, Publishers
and Other Interested Parties
FROM: Washington State Department of Fisheries

SUBJECT: Change of Mailing Address

Gentlemen:
The tashington State Department of Fisheries
wishes to announce it will be moving from its present

location at LO15 20th Avenue West, Seattle 99, Washington

after the first of the year 1963.

It would be appreciated if you would kindly correct
your mailing list to read:

Washington State Department of Fisheries
Room 115

General Administration Building

Olympia, Washington

Thank you for your consideration and indulgence
in the handling of our every day problems and procedures until

we are settled. y
Very truly yours,, 4/,

o Cfiden

George C. Starlund,
Director
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